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I oppose this bill. This is not fiscally responsible. Please work harder to use our tax 

dollars in more reasonable manner. I worked  part time jobs and not one of those 

offered any retirement. many full time jobs don't offer retirement. Our State already 

has a problem with paying the PERS, how about working to fix that problem. 


